
Attachment I: Pre-Workshop Survey Email

FROM: ready@cdc.gov
SUBJECT: **Action Requested** - Ready CDC Pre-Workshop Survey

Dear Name,

Thank you for agreeing to be a part of Ready CDC.  Please click on the following link to complete a brief 
survey, which should take no more than 20 minutes: Ready CDC Pre-Workshop Survey

We ask that you complete the survey no later than COB Friday, October 11 to give organizers time to 
use your information to customize the workshop with accurate county-specific information.

Thank you. 
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